


DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
ALASKA DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 6898 
JBER, AK  99506-0898 

Civil Project Management Branch 

City of Valdez, Alaska 
Attn:  City Manager (Dennis Ragsdale) 
P.O. Box 307 
Valdez, Alaska  99686 

RE: Valdez Navigational Improvements 
Request for Additional Inner Harbor Dredging & Rock 
Letter dated August 3, 2016 

Dear Mr. Ragsdale: 

 We have received your letter requesting additional work be added to our existing contract 
with Western Marine Construction Inc. (WMC), and appreciate the advance notice of pending 
City Council approval. 

 On this initiative, we are working closely with 2 firms that you’ve established for 
coordinating with us on the harbor project; namely Arcadis and R&M Consultants, along with 
Jason Miles.  As with any modification action, directing our contractor to perform additional 
work requires two major items; authority and available funds.  The proposed work has been 
briefly discussed with WMC and currently undergoing final assessment by our engineering and 
environmental disciplines so that timely execution can occur. 

 We look forward to finalizing this modification upon approval and receipt of funds.  If you 
have questions, please feel free to contact me at (907) 753-5755. 

Sincerely, 

Ronnie Barcak 
Project Manager 

Cc:  Ze Jong; Administrative Contracting Officer
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